
April 5, 2001 

Dear Harold and Lil: 

Just a note to confirm that Tom, Roland, and 1, and perhaps one more person - a man 
named Frank from Grove City, Ohio, who said that he visited with you a while back and 
had lunch, will be visiting on Friday, April 13 for lunch at Hana's for your birthdays. We 
should arrive at your home about 11:15 A. M., give or take a few minutes. 

1 hope this finds you both well and doing things you enjoy. We always look forward to 
this visit and do again this year. 

The weather has been great here the past week - now in the 60's. I hope that holds up. 
Have a good week. See you Friday.  


